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Dear Jochua,

I received recently a letter from a certain Shozo Inoki, written on

your advice, and which represents an attempt at informing me of the results

of his work on Trypanosoma gambiense, which results apparently are very

similar to those I obtained with yeasts. The information conveyed by this

letter is as clear to me, as if it had been written in japanese. Could

you find a few minutes off, to let me know what I was supposed to learn

from Mr. Shozo Inokits letter ? I am very intrigued |

With kind regards from both of us to both of you,

Sincerely, 7)

Boris EPHRUSSI )

/


